

-NRR

From: Michael Case
To: John Zwolinski; Jon Johnson; William Reckley
Date: 10/25/01 7:11AM
Subject: Re: Fwd: Re-send of Draft Criteria for public release of information

Bill:

Here's some comments:

1st paragraph: Add a sentence that says (in principle). Documents not meeting the attached release criteria should be coded (whatever the correct ADAMs coding information is such as Sensitive, Non-publically available or whatever the correct combo is)

2nd paragraph--contact your office management not contact your senior office management.

last paragraph--Need to work on it a little more. Guidance to consider postponing publication for NUREG just puts things in limbo. My suggestion would be to compare it to the criteria and if its releasable--release it. If it doesn't than make it not publically available or whatever the proper end state is.

A couple of specific examples based on recent decisions would be really valuable for the last criteria.

>>> Jon Johnson 10/23/01 06:06PM >>>
comments? Bill coord. thx

CC: Margie Kotzalas

777-19